
There are 2 big events coming in the near future for the  
family at Mt Hope that your elders have been praying 
about for several weeks.  The first event will be two parts,  
September 29th and Sunday September 30th. 
 

For several years we have participated in The Great Day of Service in the city of 
Joplin which was held on a Sunday morning.   
 

Recently, our Vision Team took a look at this activity to see if it still fit with our  
vision of helping people discover and deliver the hope of Jesus.  The resounding 
answer was Yes, but with a recommendation to rework the format so that our  
Sunday morning services were not changed as this was confusing for our guests 
who showed up.  So we will be gathering on Saturday, September 29th to work 
with our friends and neighbors in an area designated around God's Resort on 15th 
and Pearl.  Then on Sunday, September 30th people who have been served in the 
community and those who have helped serve will be our guests for Sunday  
morning services (at our normal time) and join us for our 5th Sunday potluck.  It 
should be a great weekend! Plan now to be involved.  More details to be given later. 
 

The second event is our annual Mission Day which will be on Sunday, October 7th. 
Our mission committee will have diligently and prayerfully laid out a plan for our 
sharing the gospel in various parts of the world and announced a goal for us to 
reach to allow this plan to be fulfilled.  Every dollar given or pledged to be given on 
October 7th will go towards missions.  This activity has been a vital part of our  
family for 25 plus years.   
 

Please begin praying now about how you can be a part of this great day! 

Your shepherds pray for each of you constantly.   And we covet your prayers for us 
and the entire leadership team at Mt. Hope as together we help people discover 
and deliver the hope of Jesus on a daily basis. 
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Stay in the loop by picking up a bulletin in the lobby with upcoming 
event announcements  and information on how you can participate in 

Mount Hope ministries and weekly classes. 
 

Connect with us and other members  by interacting online at  
Facebook.com/mthope,  see videos and hear from our ministers. 

Don’t forget to tag us in posts or pictures so we can show you some love! 
 

Check out the Welcome Kiosk for the Mount Hope Loop next quarter. 


